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Deirdre Smyth
NCU CLG
Glin Centre
Glin Road
Coolock
Dublin 5

Date: 22 August 2018

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosoclids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Madam

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee
lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of Dublin City Council and Fingal County
Council and at the offices of An Bord Pleanéla when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please

quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

P it {
AT LA ';I‘ /n/(fﬂ

Kieran Somers

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100
Glao Aitiuil LoCall 1880 275 175
Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 64 Srad Maoilbhride 64 Marlborough Street
Laithrean Greasain Website www pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-873 7107
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Case Reference: O6F. PCO152

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant,
sludge hub centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional bio solids storage facility.

To whom it may concern

The proposed sewage plant mentioned above is now in the final phase of planning. | confirm
that we object to the above proposed project and location. | enclose the fee of £50 with this
letter. Our objections are listed below:

Poor consultation, only one meeting held that we were made aware of

Too close to housing estates

Too close to Schools, nursing homes and special needs facilities for children
Negative impact on environment & beaches

Negative impact on amenities and local business, will lead to loss of investment in
the area
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6. Will have a negative impact on building housing developments

7. Huge increase in traffic volumes

8. The sheer size of the facility 13,200sq metres is colossal and possibly not best
practice

We ask that An Bord Pleanala to review this proposal again in light of the issues and
concerns highlighted.

Yours sincerely

Igid%é%h '

CEO

NCU CLG
Glin Centre
Glin Road
Coolock




